May 1, 2009
Dear fellow business owners,

Two years ago, we moved our business to a new location. Of course
moving our phone numbers would be a part of that move. We actually went to
Wailuku and met with the phone company to make sure the transition would be
smooth. When we moved in, the phones did not work. We did get the phones
functioning but it was a distraction for sure. We also, reviewed our bills and found
discrepancies. When Lynn Novitsky called and offered her services, we took the
chance. She took control of all issues with the phone company and completed a
comprehensive program to update our phone services. She did this all for a
share of the savings!

We want to recommend her services to anyone who wants to save money
and make sure they are getting the best deal on their phone services. She has
knowledge of the technical aspects of the telephone business and a great working
relationship with the phone company. This, plus her novel compensation plan,
made for a simple decision. While we figured that we could work out the issues
with the phone company, it would cost us both time and money. Having a
professional working on this program allowed us to keep focused on our
business - flowers.

We have enjoyed working with Lynn and would recommend you have her
review your telecommunications program.

Sincerely,
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Carver P. Wilson
President, Maui Floral, Inc.
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